
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Feb 2013 
Holy Spirit Council 7264 

Knights of Columbus 

Events: 

Feb 10 

Burrito 

Breakfast 

Feb 16/17 

Irish 

Missionary Can 

Drive 

Mar 30 

Easter Egg 

Hunt 

May 11 

Annual Garage 

Sale 

 

Meetings: 

Feb 12 

Business 

Meeting 7:15 

PM 

Feb 26 

Planning 

Meeting 7:00 

PM 

 

To receive your 

newsletter via 

email, please send 

your email address 

to wayne.wienke@ 

yahoo.com 

Weatherford, Texas 

Dear Brother and Sir 

Knights; 

January was a calm 

month in a way for our 

council, but plans are in the 

works for the rest of this 

fiscal year.   

I wish to thank all who 

came out support the 

Stephen Youth Hike for 

Life on January 26
th

; it was 

a success for them.   

The Council Corporate 

Communion and Candle 

Service on January 27
th

 

honoring fellow knights 

and family members was a 

success, my Thanks to the 

4
th

 Degree Honor Guard 

that stood for us.   

I wish again to thank 

those who attended the 

Service for the Unborn that 

same morning; we need to 

keep praying for the end of 

all abortion.  

February 13, starts the 

church’s Holy Season of 

Lent, and as I mentioned 

before this being the Year 

of Faith, this is another 

great opportunity for us to 

reflect on Christ words in 

the Gospel and put them 

into practice and increase 

our individual Faith in God 

and the Church.   

During the weeks of 

Lent we are supporting the 

Irish Missionary Can Drive 

as we did last year. So on 

Grand Knights Report 

 the weekend of February 

16
th

 and 17
th

 please take a 

can home and encourage 

your friends to do the 

same.  We will recollect 

them the week after 

Easter, April 6
th

 and 7
th

.   

Membership! Brothers, 

if you have not paid your 

Dues as of yet, please 

send it in.   

We do not wish to 

drop anyone from the 

roles of membership but 

sometimes it is a task that 

needs to happen.   

Our dues are nowhere 

near what some council’s 

ask in the area around us.  

Soon we will be making 

phone calls to encourage 

you to retain your 

membership in the 

council.   

If you need to contact 

John Young or myself on 

any questions you may 

have, please do so.  

Membership is also what 

helps our council stay 

strong, if you know of a 

good Christian man that 

should be part of our 

organization please talk to 

him and give his name to 

Brother Dale Burchfield. 

In the upcoming 

months we will have a 

few events happening.  

Our next Burrito 

Breakfast is February 

10
th

.   

In March, during 

Lent we will have the 

Friday Soup and Salad, 

also in March the Easter 

Egg Hunt on March 

30
th

.    

In March the 

Trustees will be looking 

to form a slate of 

Officers to vote on for 

the next fiscal year.   

If you are thinking of 

holding an office please 

talk to one of them.  

May 11
th

 will be our 

Annual Garage sale.  

Also, the council is 

looking for an 

individual that would 

like to help spread the 

news of the council by 

being the editor of our 

newsletter.  If anyone is 

interested and wants 

more information on the 

workings of the 

newsletter, please call 

me. 

Finally, I Wish to 

Thank our Trustees, 

Financial Secretary and 

Treasurer for assisting 

me in completing the 

Audit.  It is a task that 

seldom anyone wants to 

do but most be done. 

We hope to see you 

at our next meeting, 

February 12
th

 is the  
Continued to page 3    

 

 



 

 

Jan Bateman 

Kathy Kosikowski 

James Dixon Jr. 

Betty Binzor, RIP 

Karl Binzor 

Georgia Huddleston 

Joanie Rapkoch 

Joe Meza 

Darlene Bayer 

Joseph Bayer, RIP 

Patricia Tracey, RIP 

Janie Blanchard 

Andre Blanchard, RIP 

Jim DuPull, RIP 

Betty Young 

Tom Daron 

Linda Yaniko 

Richard Leon 

Jim & Helen Taaffe 
 

 
 
  
 
 

Holy Spirit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Intentions 

 

We ask 

Father 

McGivney 

and St. 

Stephen, Pray 

for us. 

 

At the January Business Meeting, we 
were asked to remember these 
individuals in our prayers: 

 

If you have any 
friends or family 
member that you 
believe would be 
a good Knight 
please give their 
name to Dale 
Burchfield, 817-
313-0721 

 

Membership  

If there are any 

changes to your 

address, phone 

number, etc, please 

notify Financial 

Secretary John 

Young at 

john.youngtx@gmail

.com or by calling 

(817) 596-4359 

mailto:john.youngtx@gmail.com
mailto:john.youngtx@gmail.com


 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRAND KNIGHT: 

John W. Achtyl 

R (817) 629-0178 

C (817) 901-6540 

CHAPLAIN: 

Fr. John Casey 

R (817) 596-9585 

C (817) 304-2930 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY: 

John R. Young 

3108 Cimmaron Rd. 

Weatherford, 76087-9152 

R (817) 596-4359 

C (817) 239-7595 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT: 

Norbert E. Stanislav 

R (817) 599-4799 

C (817) 723-9140 

CHANCELLOR: 

Joseph Wright 

R (817) 599-0443 

RECORDER: 

David Straka 

B (202) 501-0631 

C (682) 239-7460 

TREASURER: 

David A Yaniko 

R (817) 441-7960  

C (817) 688-0301 

ADVOCATE: 

Linnet Wetwiska 

R (817) 441-8908 

WARDEN: 

Leonard P Wright 

R (817) 576-9278 

B (817) 293-0292 

C (817) 266-1750 

INSIDE GUARD: 

Daniel Brown 

R (817) 629-3902 

B (817) 935-4574 

C (817) 629-6731 

OUTSIDE GUARD: 

James Nowak 

R (817) 441-9223 

C (817) 946-8574 

ONE YEAR TRUSTEE: 

David C Frye 

R (817) 341-6145 

C (678) 427-8325 

TWO YEAR TRUSTEE: 

Dale Burchfield 

R (817) 596-0113 

C (817) 313-0721 

THREE YEAR TRUSTEE: 

Lawrence Bierschenk 

R (817) 596-8110 

C (817) 597-6032 

LECTURER: 

Robert Tracey 

R (817) 596-8545 

C (817) 613-7680 

 

 

 

 

Grand Knights Report 
Continued from page 1 

Business meeting which starts at 7:30pm, preceded by 

the Rosary at 7:15 pm; and the planning meeting is 

February 22
nd

 at 7 pm. 

Please feel free to contact me or any of the officers, to 

let us know how we are doing as a council. 

Fraternally yours; 

SK John W Achtyl 

Grand Knight 
 

Lent 2013 
The Kingdom of 

God is at hand. 

Repent and Believe 

the Gospel. 
Mark 14:15 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholics Know the Answer 


